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S74-2 SPECIAL PROGRAMS FOR HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS
 

Legislative History:
 

Document dated May 1, 1974.
 

The Academic Council at its meeting of March 4, 1974, passed the following recommendation as 

presented by Dr. June McCann, Chairwoman, Curriculum Committee.
 

ACTION BY UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT:
 

"Approved." Signed: John H. Bunzel, May 1, 1974.
 

SPECIAL PROGRAMS FOR HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS 

S 74-2 

It is recommended that the Academic Council accept the policy statement on "Special Programs for 
High School Students" which follows. The recommendation was approved (unanimously) by the 
Undergraduate Studies Committee prior to transmittal to the Curriculum Committee. 

Policy Statement: 

Upon written recommendation of the high school principal and approval of the appropriate department 
chairpersons, the Office of Admissions will admit a qualified high school student to the University as a 
non-matriculated student, as provided by Title V of the California Adminlstrative Code, for the purpose 
of enrolling in a special program, with the provision that admission is only for the course(s) and term 
specified, and does not constitute the right to continued enrollment. 

It is further recommended that the following statement on implementation be accepted. 

In order to attract more qualified students to take advantage of the program: 

1. Each department be requested to specify appropriate courses for qualified high school students. That 
information regarding the courses be provided to the Relations with Schools Office for distribution to 
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the high schools. 

2. Summer Sessions and Extension Program be encouraged to develop special programs for high school 
juniors and seniors, and that the programs be advertised through the Public Relations Office and the 
Office of Relations with Schools. 

3. The Relations with Schools Office be encouraged to develop information about the advantages for 
students to accelerate their college programs by taking courses at San Jose State University prior to high 
school graduation. 
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